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Good Morning Felix,
 
Thank you for your time this morning.
 
Please pass on the following condition recommendations to your client for review:

 
1. The red line shall be moved so that the outside terrace is not considered part of the

licensable area.
2. Doors and windows to the terrace shall be closed and no access to the terrace shall be

given between the hours of 22:00 – 07:00 Monday to Saturday and 20:00-07:00 on
Sundays.

3. The off sales provision is to be permitted. There shall be no sale of alcohol in unsealed
containers for consumption off the premises, save that consumption in unsealed
containers is permitted on the terrace only until 00:00 hours daily.

 
I look forward to your comments.
 
Kind Regards
Siobhan
 
 

 
 

Siobhan Crossby | Environmental Health Officer – Pollution Team
 
Mobile: 
Switchboard: 
City of London | Environment Department | Guildhall | London | EC2V
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Juliemma McLoughlin
Executive Director Environment
 
For further details about how and why we process your personal data, please see our
Privacy Notice, available at www.cityoflondon.gov.uk/privacy

 
NOTE: Saturdays working hours throughout the City are 09:00 to 14:00.
 
Register non-road mobile machinery (NRMM) via this link: nrmm.london
 
 




